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Memorandum from M. Villeneuve, Supervisor of Development Charges, J. Cowles, Senior Manager of
Corporate Finance and Investment and C. Millar, Director of Finance and Treasurer, dated June 12, 2019,
regarding a request for additional information - Development Charge Study and By-law. (Note: Special City
Council meeting dated June 12, 2019 motions 19-G-169 and 19-G-170).
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